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SpecialDelivery
News and Announcements from Our Lady’s Inn    FALL 2022

These precious babies were born at Our Lady’s Inn
 from January, 2022 – June 2022.

Admir
Brooklyn
Hailee

Jaron
Jesse
Justina

Noah
Taris
Z’Amora

Now Hiring!

Join our faith-filled team and make 
a difference in someone’s life.

Scan the QR code 
to see our openings.

Board of Directors
Robert J. Garagiola 
   �Chairman
Mark E. Dunn, Esq. 
   �Vice Chairman - 

Strategic Initiatives
Jack Dwyer, CFA, CAIA 
   �Vice Chairman - 

Community Relations
Edward J. Puzzella 
   Treasurer
Jean Flanagan 
   Secretary
Peggy A. Forrest 
   �President & CEO
Amy C. Bilyeu, M.D. 
Libby Gallogly  
Donald A. Goedeker 
Joseph G. Herrmann, M.D. 
Joan Pisoni 
Anthony Trupiano 
Tanya Waskiewicz 
Joanne Welker, CFA

St. Louis House 
Advisory Board
Joan Pisoni 
   President
Donald A. Goedeker 
   Vice President
Kathy Goedeker 
  Secretary
Shervana Adeshina
Maria Dorn
Bryan Kirchoff
Pamela Quigley
Charlotte Slankard

Luncheon for Life
Thursday, September 22, 2022
Defiance Ridge Vineyards

Mark these dates on your calendar. 

Please consider sponsoring an Our Lady’s Inn signature event with a personal or corporate sponsorship. 
Your sponsorship demonstrates your commitment and encourages others to support Our Lady’s Inn.

Trivia
TBD
CBC High School

2023 Angel Gala
Sunday, April 16, 2023 
Old Warson Country Club

For more information email HR Manager  
at lgreen@ourladysinn.org

What’s Happening at OLI...

Angel Gala
2022

ourladysinn.org

Eagle Sponsor
Lighting Associates

Lunch Sponsors
Laura Automotive
Group in Memory of
Dorothy Moore 
The Mount Family

Foursome Hole 
Sponsors 
Acropolis Investment  
Management
Capellupo Foundation
Cass Commercial Bank
Charlotte Boswell Foundation
Dunn & Miller, 
Attorneys at Law

Esse Health, 
Gary Maassen, MD
Ed & Roxanne Puzella
Sunpointe Investments 
Jack Dwyer
Sunset Ford
In Memory of Butch and  
Rich Winters

Contest Sponsor
The Village Bar

Contest Sponsors
Valenti Design Build & Remodel

Beverage Sponsors
Tom Deken
Grey Eagle Distributors
Summit Distributing

-19th Annual- 
Tee Off for Life
Golf Tournament

From Gala Award Presenter
Jean Flanagan...

“�Supported over the years by 
many outstanding staff and board 
members who gave generously of 
their time, talent and treasure, the 
infant Our Lady’s Inn grew to meet 
the needs of the women we serve.  
God renews, heals, loves, and  
empowers at Our Lady’s Inn.
Babies are truly HIS GIFT to us and 
our world…Mothers become whole, 
trusting, loving; finding support and 
courage. We are truly a miraculous 
mission.” 

Dr. Ben Carson with Hosts 
Darryl and Ellen Ross

Sunday, April 24, 2022
Master of Ceremonies
Zip Rzeppa

The main objective of OLI’s nursing program is to  
offer our clients the best possible pre- and post-natal 
support, while helping them navigate the challenges 
of their current situation. Our nurses also care for the 
health and well-being of the children residing at the 
Inn with their mothers, ensuring they are connected to 
appropriate health services. Angie Tobias, BSN, RN has 
been faithfully supporting the mothers and babies for 
the past 3 years.

Describe the nurse’s typical day of work 
at OLI.

When a new client arrives, I meet with her to review their medical history and refer 
them for OB care. I refer them to a dentist and vision care as well if needed. When  
the baby is born, I review the birth information and educate them on safe sleep.   
I weigh and do general assessments on the new baby and go over cord care to help  
ensure that the baby is thriving. I educate and offer support on breastfeeding if they 
are choosing to do that. I teach weekly classes on nutrition, labor and delivery,  
postpartum, and new baby care. I also perform general health support duties such  
as Covid testing, taking blood pressures and general assessments, referring to their  
OB or pediatrician when required.       

How do the services the nurses provide impact the mothers 
and babies?
As a nurse and educator, I prepare expectant woman for birth, so it is not as scary.   
I walk them through the entire labor process and help them advocate for themselves 
through their understanding of the labor process and the choices they will have. As 
staff nurses, we ensure there is an understanding of how medications should be 
taken, offer health related advocacy, and connection to Medicare for Pregnant 
Women.

What do you like most about your job?
I love getting to know and be a part of the journey of the women and families we  
are serving.  It is a blessing seeing the moms’ excitement when they get ultrasounds 
and show the babies’ ultrasound pictures.  It is heartwarming to see moms with  
their new babies and the unconditional love they have for them.  I also love our staff; 
 I enjoy working as a team to support the brave women who reach out to OLI in 
their time of need.    

On-staff registered nurses perform a critical role at Our Lady’s Inn  
offering peri-natal care and education to ensure healthy pregnancies,  delivery 
of healthy babies and maintaining the health of the entire family.

Meet the Nurse

Angie Tobias, BSN, RN

Dr. Ben Carson with Honorees  
Sam and Gloria Lee

Thank you to our Golf Committee, 
generous sponsors, golfers, donors, 
volunteers and individuals who 
provided support to the event.

Special Guest Speaker
Dr. Ben Carson



God, in His faithfulness, has bestowed 
many blessings upon Our Lady’s Inn 
throughout our 40 years offering hope 
and help to the women and unborn  
children of our community. His Word 
guides, comforts and inspires us and  
He continually leads dedicated staff,  
volunteers, and benefactors to our  
mission equipping each for the role  
he or she is called to play.

In January, we observed a leadership transition, as Chairman of 
the Board, Vincent Kaiser, stepped down following nine years of  
faithful service. He is succeeded by Robert Garagiola, himself  
a six-year veteran of the Board. Many thanks to both Vince and  
Bob for their leadership!

From the Chief Executive Officer 
Annette I. Anderson	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen
Christine Baker	
From:  Ken and Marti Figlioli
Emily Beckmann	
From:  Helene LaBerta
Kathleen Belk	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen
Diane Brady	
From:  Anne Brady
LaVerne Brune	
From:  Helene LaBerta
Betty Jane Butler	
From:  Katheleen Higgins
Jane Cannon	
From:  Peggy Forrest
Barbara Christ	
From:  Archdiocese of St. Louis
Jennifer Buchholz
Sharon Buchholz
Louis Calcaterra
Pat Driver
Mike and Linda Holdinghaus
Dennis and Donna Moeller
Alan and Carmela Roth
James and Joanne Schleicher
Carolyn Tringale
Lillie Dale	
From:  Peggy Porter
Marilyn Davis	
From:  Immaculate Conception  
   Pro-Life Committee
Irene Degen	
From:  Bob and Sharon Schleinat
Monica Marie Deken	
From:  Anonymous
Edward Bushmeyer
Susan Cotter
Ronald and Mary Cunningham
Peggy Forrest
Samuel Huhman
Tom and Anna Lange
James Laramie
Tony and Renae Mayer
Ken and Mary Meng
Mark Mertens
Lori Morris
Judy Pallardy
Joe and Ellen Robert
Anne Roth
Josephine M. DiCampo	
From:  Dianne Lordi
Len Dino, Sr.	
From:  Ghlee Cozad
L.B. and Bonnie Eckelkamp
Elgine and Edna Draper	
From:  Debra Draper-Shaw
Dr. Dallas and Eunice Dyer	
From:  Dallas and Susan Dyer
Glennon and Liz Kraemer
Ruth Dyer	
From:  Tom and Mary Dyer
Knights of Columbus 4th Degree    
   Assembly 571
Diane McGuire
Jeanne Edwards	
From:  Katheleen Higgins
Colleen Enghauser	
From:  Marialice Enghauser
Andy and Opal Farr	
From:  Tom and Judy Wolf
Kathleen Favazza	
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann

Doris Finnegan	
From:  Patricia Poehling
Joseph G. Fischer	
From:  David and Lynn Brandt
Janet Breitenbach
George and Gabrielle Copp
Daniel De Garcia
Zoe DePenaloza
David and Pamela Eusterbrock
Jeanne Fischer 
John and Kari Fischer
Peggy Forrest
Jack Goldkamp
Diane Hardin
Suzie Marx
Thomas Massimino
Mary Viefhaus
Angie Wright
Robert and Julie Wulff
Dorothy Gibson	
From:  Peggy Forrest
George T. Gielow	
From:  Erin Favazza
Evelyn Goedeker	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Stanley Heinemann	
From:  Rose Marie Heinemann
Helen    	
From:  Jane Petre
Ray Hellweg	
From:  Bob and Laura Voigt
Gerry Hempstead	
From:  Jim and Peg Kiley
Franicis Joseph Hofman	
From:  Robert Hofman
Kay Jacobsmeyer	
From:  Kenneth and Melissa  
   Rosenhoffer
Jerome and Bridget Shen
Gloria Kekeisen	
From:  Frank Kekeisen
Ralph G. Klocker	
From:  Mark and Theresa Klocker
Ann Knob	
From:  Helen Risse
John and Ann Knollmeyer	
From:  Kriste Ludwig
Joan Kremer	
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann
Marietta Lammert	
From:  Robert and Mary  
   Schoonover
Connie Barrett Leach	
From:  Peggy Forrest
Kenneth H. Lemp	
From:  Bob and Gina Kerls
James and Lora Rodenberg
Dean and Mary Vazis
James L. Liermann	
From:  Janet Evers
Don and Ellen Graves
Donna Lamberth
Douglas and Cheryl Mertzlufft
Edward Powers
Joseph Solari
Emily Sullivan
John and Jane Vogt
Martha Vonderheid
Rosemarie Clara Liese	
From:  Al Liese
Marie Long	
From:  Thomas and Shirley Long
Jane McGovern	
From:  Bob and Laura Voigt

William Meder	
From:  Dianne Lordi
George V. Meisel	
From:  Joy Meisel
Deacon George Miller	
From:  William Kren
Mary Beth Moeser	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Dorothy Moore	
From:  Jack and Laura Anderson
Donald T. Nary	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Gail Hadican
From:  Brad and Stacey Macko
Carole Puckett
Anne Newsham	
From:  Bob and Kathy Hams
Matthew Niemeyer	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Paulette M. O’Donnell	
From:  Erin and Steven O’Donnell
Mary B. Paynter
From:  Jack Goldkamp
Julianne Pieknik	
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik
Tommy Poirrier	
From:  Margaret Poirrier
Peter A. Puleo, Sr.	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Michael Raskob	
From:  Elizabeth Raskob
Kathleen (Sue) Ratchford	
From:  Thomas and Anne Schaller
Mary M. Rath	
From:  Don and Gretchen Hermann
Jerry Rider	
From:  Mary Rider
Richard H. Riehemann	
From:  Marie Ganninger
Arthur and Diane Molner
Mr. and Mrs. Mendell Spruill
Pat Rogers	
From:  Dianne Lordi
Hank Saeger	
From:  Margaret Mantia
Zoretta Schoonover	
From:  Robert and Mary  
   Schoonover
Tanya Schuck	
From:  Eric and Jennifer Schuck
Judy Shaw	
From:  Peggy Forrest
Mary Smugala	
From:  Ashley Hensley
Elizabeth R. Spera	
From:  Dianne Lordi
Leo R. Stratmann	
From:  Dolores Stratmann
Helen Thomas	
From:  Dianne Lordi
Mildred Tichacek	
From:  Mary Lou Goedeker
Barbara Tournour	
From:  Janet Seiler
Barbara Ann Traiteur	
From:  Jack and Cheryl Anderson
Jim and Denice Bufka
Tim and Julie Diffey
David Kessler
John and Cathy Pellarin

Mary D. Trudell	
From:  Christine Trudell
Lu Ann Trupiano	
From:  Tony and Gayle Trupiano
Loretto Wagner	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Paul and Sally Gantner
Gerri Warren	
From:  Mary Tumulty
Neal Wessler	
From:  Snooks Wessler
Butch and Rich Winters	
From:  Bill and Suzanne Winters
Mark Wittler	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker 
Ken and Mary Wolf	
From:  Tom and Judy Wolf
Marjorie S. Wuellner	
From:  Amy Mackowiak

Gifts Given in Memory of… January 1, 2022 – June 30, 2022

Missouri Maternity Home Tax Credits 
increase to 70% after July 1, 2022.

The Missouri legislature approved statute revisions relating to Maternity 
Home Tax Credits, allowing for an increase from a 50% to 70% credit 
for eligible donations contributed to maternity homes after July 1, 2022. 

Our Lady’s Inn is thrilled to announce that our donors may take advantage 
of this increase in state tax credits! As of July 1, 2022,  your donation of 
$100 or more may be eligible for a Maternity Tax Credit of 70% of your  
donation. Donors may claim up to a $50,000 credit per tax year. Tax  
credits may not exceed your state tax liability; any tax credit that cannot  
be claimed in the tax year the contribution was made may be carried over 
to the next tax year.  

To learn more about making a donation and eligibility for  
the tax credit please call Amy Rager at 314.736.1544.  

Gifts Given in Honor of… January 1, 2022 – June 30, 2022

Happy Birthday!
Judy Budrovich	
From:  Marianne Russell
Pat Dino
From:  Tony and Mary Bommarito
Diane Hildebrand	
From:  Marianne Russell
Stacey Macko	
From:  Marianne Russell
Jack Villa 
80th Birthday	
From:  Tom and Tina Doherty
Philip and Phyllis Otto
Taube Wurst
From:  Kenneth and Judith Noon
Father’s Day
Kevin Jones
From:  Chris Jones
Mother’s Day
Barbara Fournier
From:  Don and Marge Haefliger
Cathy Griner
From:  Clare Walsh
Shirley Masters
From:  Laura Skidis
Healing
Jane Cannon
From:  Peggy Forrest

Mark Flanagan
From:  Peggy Forrest
For Your Anniversary!
Reverend John Deken
Golden Jubilee
From:  Gerry Deken
Deacon Michael Suden
25th Ordination Anniversary
From:  Randy and Denise Smith  
In Honor
Blessed Virgin Mary	
From:  Reverend Michael Lampe
Dan and Mary Sinclair
Bridge Brennan	
From:  Robert and Barb  
   Buschmann
Wade and Julia Collins 
From:  Steve and Sandy Collier
Barbara Fournier
From:  Don and Marge Haefliger
Marilyn Gates	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen
Don and Kathy Goedeker	
From:  Kathleen Cahill
Cindy Granville	
From:  Marianne Russell
Great Grandchildren	
From:  Liesel Schneider

Marge Haefliger	
From:  Barb Fournier
Len and Donna Harding
New grandparents to be	
From:  Julie Harding
Donna Harper	
From:  Karen McClure
Kevin F. Jones	
From:  Roberta Jones
Gloria Lee	
From:  Bob and Bonny Giovanni
Deacon Sam and Gloria Lee	
From:  Deacon Bill and Delores    
  Priesmeyer
Jim and Barb Schuette
Lent	
From:  Steve and Linda Strubel
My Mother and Father	
From:  Ethel Hoesli 
Our Brave Supreme Court  
Justices	
From:  Kurt and Terry Arthur
Our Lady’s Inn Staff at Saint 
Charles	
From:  John and Juliann Gansner
Hubert Haehling

Barry and Clarice Sage	
From:  Amanda Boyer
SCOTUS Justices Thomas, Alito, 
Kavanaugh, Barrett, and  
Gorsuch	
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik
Sisters of St. Joseph	
From:  Stanley Wallace
St. Peter Catholic Church  
Mothers	
From:  St. Peter Catholic Church
The End of Roe vs Wade	
From:  Father Schneier 
Tara Tracy and her son, Max	
From:  Garry and Karen Battles
Thanksgiving to Jesus Christ 
and Mother Mary	
From:  Randy and Patricia Adolph

The Board, Staff, Volunteers  
and Families of Our Lady’s Inn  
Offer our Sincere Condolences  

to the Families of…

Lillie Dale

Dedicated and longtime  
OLI employee

Monica Deken

Sister-in-law of OLI board  
member Joan Pisoni

Joseph Fischer

Brother-in-law of OLI board  
member Mark Dunn

Percy James

Father of OLI employee 
Belinda James

Austin Kilburn

Grandson of Gloria and  
Eugene Parker

Ernest Morgan

Husband of Twice Blessed 
employee Dora Wilson

Our Lady’s Inn marks its 40th Anniversary in 
2022!  Thanks to our generous supporters we’re 
celebrating four decades of answering the call to 
support homeless pregnant women in crisis. anniversary

40th

Our Lady’s Inn Maternity Homes

I am very pleased to share the news of two new  
members joining our Board of Directors - Tanya 
Waskiewicz and Libby Gallogly - both offer their talents 
and expertise while bringing a fresh perspective and 
new energy to our dedicated team. I ask that you join 
me in welcoming Karen Nolkemper who has recently 
joined us as Vice President-Advancement. Karen offers 
a unique blend of experience and a long-held passion for 
Our Lady’s Inn. All three ladies will play a vital role as we 
prepare to serve future generations of pregnant women 
and children.

Thursday, September 22, 2022  at 11:00 a.m. 
2711 S. Hwy 94 • Defiance Ridge Vineyards • Defiance, MO
For additional information call Katrina at 314.736.1544 or
visit www.ourladysinn.org to register online.

OLI’s Nursing Program Helps Mothers Prepare for the Future
OLI’s nursing program offers our residents pre - and post-natal nursing support and family wellness related 
education. We have two nurses on staff-one at each home-who ensure connection to obstetrical and other 
necessary medical care for each woman living at the Inn. Angie Tobias, BSN, RN has been faithfully  
supporting the mothers and children for the past 3 years, and Diane Hawkins, RN, has more recently joined 
the nursing program staff.  

Weekly interaction with each resident, allows mothers the opportunity to share concerns, ask questions  
and feel supported in their journey through pregnancy and into parenthood. Regular classes on such topics 
as nutrition, labor and delivery, smoking cessation, breastfeeding, safe sleep practices and new baby care 
help each pregnant mother prepare for her future as a 
mother and give her the tools to care for her child in the 
best possible way.      

Angie and Diane, in addition to their focus on pregnant 
mothers and their newborns, also support the health of 
the entire family. They assess the medical needs of the 
children living with their mothers at the Inn and refer for 
pediatric and dental care when necessary. They are often 
consulted by anxious mothers about a rash or cough and 
guide them through those challenges.

The nursing program provides a holistic approach to 
family wellness, beginning in utero and addressing all  
aspects of family health needs. 
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SpecialDelivery
News and Announcements from Our Lady’s Inn                                                                 FALL 2022

These precious babies were born at Our Lady’s Inn
 from January, 2022 – June 2022.

Admir
Brooklyn
Hailee

Jaron
Jesse
Justina

Noah
Taris
Z’Amora

Now Hiring!

Join our faith-filled team and make 
a difference in someone’s life.

Scan the QR code 
to see our openings.

Board of Directors
Robert J. Garagiola

Chairman
Mark E. Dunn, Esq.

Vice Chairman -
Strategic Initiatives

Jack Dwyer, CFA, CAIA
Vice Chairman -
Community Relations

Edward J. Puzzella 
Treasurer

Jean Flanagan 
Secretary

Peggy A. Forrest
President & CEO

Amy C. Bilyeu, M.D. 
Libby Gallogly 
Donald A. Goedeker 
Joseph G. Herrmann, M.D. 
Joan Pisoni 
Anthony Trupiano
Tanya Waskiewicz
Joanne Welker, CFA

St. Louis House 
Advisory Board
Joan Pisoni 
   President
Donald A. Goedeker 
   Vice President
Kathy Goedeker
  Secretary
Shervana Adeshina
Maria Dorn
Bryan Kirchoff
Pamela Quigley
Charlotte Slankard

Luncheon for Life
Thursday, September 22, 2022
Defiance Ridge Vineyards

Mark these dates on your calendar. 

Please consider sponsoring an Our Lady’s Inn signature event with a personal or corporate sponsorship. 
Your sponsorship demonstrates your commitment and encourages others to support Our Lady’s Inn.

Trivia
TBD
CBC High School

2023 Angel Gala
Sunday, April 16, 2023 
Old Warson Country Club

For more information email HR Manager  
at lgreen@ourladysinn.org

What’s Happening at OLI...

Angel Gala
2022

ourladysinn.org

Eagle Sponsor
Lighting Associates

Lunch Sponsors
Laura Automotive 
Group in Memory of 
Dorothy Moore 
The Mount Family

Foursome Hole 
Sponsors 
Acropolis Investment 
Management
Capellupo Foundation
Cass Commercial Bank
Charlotte Boswell Foundation
Dunn & Miller, 
Attorneys at Law

Esse Health,  
Gary Maassen, MD
Ed & Roxanne Puzella
Sunpointe Investments 
Jack Dwyer
Sunset Ford
In Memory of Butch and 
Rich Winters

Contest Sponsor
The Village Bar

Contest Sponsors
Valenti Design Build & Remodel

Beverage Sponsors
Tom Deken 
Grey Eagle Distributors
Summit Distributing

-19th Annual-
Tee Off for Life 
Golf Tournament

From Gala Award Presenter
Jean Flanagan...

“�Supported over the years by 
many outstanding staff and board 
members who gave generously of 
their time, talent and treasure, the  
infant Our Lady’s Inn grew to meet 
the needs of the women we serve.  
God renews, heals, loves, and   
empowers at Our Lady’s Inn.   
Babies are truly HIS GIFT to us and 
our world…Mothers become whole, 
trusting, loving; finding support and 
courage. We are truly a miraculous 
mission.” 

Dr. Ben Carson with Hosts 
Darryl and Ellen Ross

Sunday, April 24, 2022
Master of Ceremonies
Zip Rzeppa

The main objective of OLI’s nursing program is to 
offer our clients the best possible pre- and post-natal 
support, while helping them navigate the challenges 
of their current situation. Our nurses also care for the 
health and well-being of the children residing at the 
Inn with their mothers, ensuring they are connected to 
appropriate health services. Angie Tobias, BSN, RN has 
been faithfully supporting the mothers and babies for 
the past 3 years.

Describe the nurse’s typical day of work 
                                                              at OLI.
When a new client arrives, I meet with her to review their medical history and refer 
them for OB care. I refer them to a dentist and vision care as well if needed. When  
the baby is born, I review the birth information and educate them on safe sleep.
I weigh and do general assessments on the new baby and go over cord care to help 
ensure that the baby is thriving. I educate and offer support on breastfeeding if they 
are choosing to do that. I teach weekly classes on nutrition, labor and delivery, 
postpartum, and new baby care. I also perform general health support duties such 
as Covid testing, taking blood pressures and general assessments, referring to their  
OB or pediatrician when required.       

How do the services the nurses provide impact the mothers 
and babies?
As a nurse and educator, I prepare expectant woman for birth, so it is not as scary.  
I walk them through the entire labor process and help them advocate for themselves 
through their understanding of the labor process and the choices they will have. As 
staff nurses, we ensure there is an understanding of how medications should be taken,
offer health related advocacy, and connection to Medicare for Pregnant Women.

What do you like most about your job?
I love getting to know and be a part of the journey of the women and families we 
are serving.  It is a blessing seeing the moms’ excitement when they get ultrasounds 
and show the babies’ ultrasound pictures.  It is heartwarming to see moms with 
their new babies and the unconditional love they have for them.  I also love our staff;
 I enjoy working as a team to support the brave women who reach out to OLI in 
their time of need.

On-staff registered nurses perform a critical role at Our Lady’s Inn 
offering peri-natal care and education to ensure healthy pregnancies,
delivery of healthy babies and maintaining the health of the entire family.

Meet the Nurse

Angie Tobias, BSN, RN

Dr. Ben Carson with Honorees 
Sam and Gloria Lee

Thank you to our Golf Committee,  
generous sponsors, golfers, donors, 
volunteers and individuals who  
provided support to the event.  

Special Guest Speaker
Dr. Ben Carson



God, in His faithfulness, has bestowed 
many blessings upon Our Lady’s Inn 
throughout our 40 years offering hope 
and help to the women and unborn  
children of our community. His Word 
guides, comforts and inspires us and  
He continually leads dedicated staff,  
volunteers, and benefactors to our  
mission equipping each for the role he  
or she is called to play. 

In January, we observed a leadership transition, as Chairman of 
the Board, Vincent Kaiser, stepped down following 9 years of 
faithful service. He is succeeded by Robert Garagiola, himself a 
six-year veteran of the Board.  Many thanks to both Vince and 
Bob for their leadership!

 I am very pleased to share the news of two new members joining 
our Board of Directors- Tanya Waskiewicz and Libby Gallogly- both 
offer their talents and expertise while bringing a fresh perspective 
and new energy to our dedicated team.  I ask that you join me in 
welcoming Karen Nolkemper who has recently joined us as 
experience and a long-held passion for Our Lady’s Inn. All  
three ladies will play a vital role as we prepare to serve future 
generations of pregnant women and children.       

From the Chief Executive Officer 
Annette I. Anderson	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen

Christine Baker	
From:  Ken and Marti Figlioli

Emily Beckmann	
From:  Helene LaBerta

Kathleen Belk	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen

Diane Brady	
From:  Anne Brady

LaVerne Brune	
From:  Helene LaBerta

Betty Jane Butler	
From:  Katheleen Higgins

Jane Cannon	
From:  Peggy Forrest

Barbara Christ	
From:  Archdiocese of St. Louis
Jennifer Buchholz
Sharon Buchholz
Louis Calcaterra
Pat Driver
Mike and Linda Holdinghaus
Dennis and Donna Moeller
Alan and Carmela Roth
James and Joanne Schleicher
Carolyn Tringale

Lillie Dale	
From:  Peggy Porter

Marilyn Davis	
From:  Immaculate Conception  
   Pro-Life Committee

Irene Degen	
From:  Bob and Sharon Schleinat

Monica Marie Deken	
From:  Anonymous
Edward Bushmeyer
Susan Cotter
Ronald and Mary Cunningham
Peggy Forrest
Samuel Huhman
Tom and Anna Lange
James Laramie
Tony and Renae Mayer
Ken and Mary Meng
Mark Mertens
Lori Morris
Judy Pallardy
Joe and Ellen Robert
Anne Roth

Josephine M. DiCampo	
From:  Dianne Lordi

Len Dino, Sr.	
From:  Ghlee Cozad
L.B. and Bonnie Eckelkamp

Elgine and Edna Draper	
From:  Debra Draper-Shaw

Dr. Dallas and Eunice Dyer	
From:  Dallas and Susan Dyer
Glennon and Liz Kraemer

Ruth Dyer	
From:  Tom and Mary Dyer
Knights of Columbus 4th Degree    
   Assembly 571
Diane McGuire

Jeanne Edwards	
From:  Katheleen Higgins

Colleen Enghauser	
From:  Marialice Enghauser

Andy and Opal Farr	
From:  Tom and Judy Wolf

Kathleen Favazza	
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann

Doris Finnegan	
From:  Patricia Poehling

Joseph G. Fischer	
From:  David and Lynn Brandt
Janet Breitenbach
George and Gabrielle Copp
Daniel De Garcia
Zoe DePenaloza
David and Pamela Eusterbrock
Jeanne Fischer 
John and Kari Fischer
Peggy Forrest
Jack Goldkamp
Diane Hardin
Suzie Marx
Thomas Massimino
Mary Viefhaus
Angie Wright
Robert and Julie Wulff

Dorothy Gibson	
From:  Peggy Forrest

George T. Gielow	
From:  Erin Favazza

Evelyn Goedeker	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker

Stanley Heinemann	
From:  Rose Marie Heinemann

Helen    
From:  Jane Petre

Ray Hellweg	
From:  Bob and Laura Voigt

Gerry Hempstead	
From:  Jim and Peg Kiley

Franicis Joseph Hofman	
From:  Robert Hofman

Kay Jacobsmeyer	
From:  Kenneth and Melissa  
   Rosenhoffer
Jerome and Bridget Shen

Gloria Kekeisen	
From:  Frank Kekeisen

Ralph G. Klocker	
From:  Mark and Theresa Klocker

Ann Knob	
From:  Helen Risse

John and Ann Knollmeyer	
From:  Kriste Ludwig

Joan Kremer	
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann

Marietta Lammert	
From:  Robert and Mary  
   Schoonover

Connie Barrett Leach	
From:  Peggy Forrest

Kenneth H. Lemp	
From:  Bob and Gina Kerls
James and Lora Rodenberg
Dean and Mary Vazis

James L. Liermann	
From:  Janet Evers
Don and Ellen Graves
Donna Lamberth
Douglas and Cheryl Mertzlufft
Edward Powers
Joseph Solari
Emily Sullivan
John and Jane Vogt
Martha Vonderheid

Rosemarie Clara Liese	
From:  Al Liese

Marie Long	
From:  Thomas and Shirley Long

Jane McGovern	
From:  Bob and Laura Voigt

William Meder	
From:  Dianne Lordi

George V. Meisel	
From:  Joy Meisel

Deacon George Miller	
From:  William Kren

Mary Beth Moeser	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker

Dorothy Moore	
From:  Jack and Laura Anderson

Donald T. Nary	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan

Gail Hadican
From:  Brad and Stacey Macko
Carole Puckett

Anne Newsham	
From:  Bob and Kathy Hams

Matthew Niemeyer	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker

Paulette M. O’Donnell	
From:  Erin and Steven O’Donnell

Mary B. Paynter
From:  Jack Goldkamp

Julianne Pieknik	
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik

Tommy Poirrier	
From:  Margaret Poirrier

Peter A. Puleo, Sr.	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan

Michael Raskob	
From:  Elizabeth Raskob

Kathleen (Sue) Ratchford	
From:  Thomas and Anne Schaller

Mary M. Rath	
From:  Don and Gretchen Hermann

Jerry Rider	
From:  Mary Rider

Richard H. Riehemann	
From:  Marie Ganninger
Arthur and Diane Molner
Mr. and Mrs. Mendell Spruill

Pat Rogers	
From:  Dianne Lordi

Hank Saeger	
From:  Margaret Mantia

Zoretta Schoonover	
From:  Robert and Mary  
   Schoonover

Tanya Schuck	
From:  Eric and Jennifer Schuck

Judy Shaw	
From:  Peggy Forrest

Mary Smugala	
From:  Ashley Hensley

Elizabeth R. Spera	
From:  Dianne Lordi

Leo R. Stratmann	
From:  Dolores Stratmann

Helen Thomas	
From:  Dianne Lordi

Mildred Tichacek	
From:  Mary Lou Goedeker

Barbara Tournour	
From:  Janet Seiler

Barbara Ann Traiteur	
From:  Jack and Cheryl Anderson
Jim and Denice Bufka
Tim and Julie Diffey
David Kessler
John and Cathy Pellarin

Mary D. Trudell	
From:  Christine Trudell

Lu Ann Trupiano	
From:  Tony and Gayle Trupiano

Loretto Wagner	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Paul and Sally Gantner

Gerri Warren	
From:  Mary Tumulty

Neal Wessler	
From:  Snooks Wessler

Butch and Rich Winters	
From:  Bill and Suzanne Winters

Mark Wittler	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker 
Ken and Mary Wolf	
From:  Tom and Judy Wolf

Marjorie S. Wuellner	
From:  Amy Mackowiak

Gifts Given in Memory of… January 1, 2022 – June 30, 2022

Missouri Maternity Home Tax Credits 
increase to 70% after July 1, 2022.

The Missouri legislature approved statute revisions relating to  
Maternity Home Tax Credits, allowing for an increase from a 
50% to 70% credit for eligible donations contributed to 
maternity homes after July 1, 2022. 

Our Lady’s Inn is thrilled to announce that our donors may take  
advantage of this increase in state tax credits! As of July 1, 2022,
your donation of $100 or more may be eligible for a Maternity  
Home Tax Credit of 70% of your donation. Donors may claim up 
to a $50,000 credit per tax year. Tax credits may not exceed your  
state tax liability; any tax credit that cannot be claimed in the tax  
year the contribution was made may be carried over to the next  
succeeding tax year.  

To learn more about making a donation and eligibility for 
the tax credit please call Amy Rager at 314.736.1544. 

Gifts Given in Honor of… January 1, 2022 – June 30, 2022

Happy Birthday!
Judy Budrovich	
From:  Marianne Russell

Pat Dino
From:  Tony and Mary Bommarito

Diane Hildebrand
From:  Marianne Russell

Stacey Macko
From:  Marianne Russell

Jack Villa 
80th Birthday
From:  Tom and Tina Doherty
Philip and Phyllis Otto

Taube Wurst
From:  Kenneth and Judith Noon
Father’s Day
Kevin Jones
From:  Chris Jones
Mother’s Day
Barbara Fournier
From:  Don and Marge Haefliger

Cathy Griner
From:  Clare Walsh

Shirley Masters
From:  Laura Skidis
Healing
Jane Cannon
From:  Peggy Forrest

Mark Flanagan
From:  Peggy Forrest
For Your Anniversary!
Reverend John Deken
Golden Jubilee
From:  Gerry Deken

Deacon Michael Suden
25th Ordination Anniversary
From:  Randy and Denise Smith  

In Honor
Blessed Virgin Mary	
From:  Reverend Michael Lampe
Dan and Mary Sinclair

Bridge Brennan	
From:  Robert and Barb 
   Buschmann

Wade and Julia Collins
From: Steve and Sandy Collier

Barbara Fournier
From: Don and Marge Haefliger

Marilyn Gates
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen

Don and Kathy Goedeker	
From:  Kathleen Cahill

Cindy Granville	
From:  Marianne Russell

Great Grandchildren	
From:  Liesel Schneider

Marge Haefliger	
From:  Barb Fournier

Len and Donna Harding
New grandparents to be	
From: Julie Harding

Donna Harper
From: Karen McClure

Kevin F. Jones
From: Roberta Jones

Gloria Lee
From: Bob and Bonny Giovanni

Deacon Sam and Gloria Lee
From: Deacon Bill and Delores    
  Priesmeyer
Jim and Barb Schuette

Lent
From: Steve and Linda Strubel

My Mother and Father
From: Ethel Hoesli 

Our Brave Supreme Court  
Justices
From: Kurt and Terry Arthur

Our Lady’s Inn Staff at Saint 
Charles
From: John and Juliann Gansner
Hubert Haehling

Barry and Clarice Sage
From: Amanda Boyer

SCOTUS Justices Thomas, Alito, 
Kavanaugh, Barrett, and 
Gorsuch
From: Chris and Olivia Pieknik

Sisters of St. Joseph	
From: Stanley Wallace

St. Peter Catholic Church 
Mothers
From: St. Peter Catholic Church

The End of Roe vs Wade	
From: Father Schneier 

Tara Tracy and her son, Max	
From: Garry and Karen Battles

Thanksgiving to Jesus Christ 
and Mother Mary	
From: Randy and Patricia Adolph

The Board, Staff, Volunteers  
and Families of Our Lady’s Inn  
Offer our Sincere Condolences  

to the Families of…

Lillie Dale

Dedicated and longtime 
OLI employee

Monica Deken

Sister-in-law of OLI board 
member Joan Pisoni

Joseph Fischer

Brother-in-law of OLI board 
member Mark Dunn

Percy James

Father of OLI employee 
Belinda James

Austin Kilburn

Grandson of Gloria and 
Eugene Parker

Ernest Morgan

Husband of Twice Blessed 
staff Dora Wilson

Good and gracious God, thank you for the gifts of life,  
freedom, and faith.

We acknowledge that each life is created by You in Your 
own image.

May the culture of death which has held this nation in 
its grip begin to unravel.

May hearts be changed; may eyes see and ears hear the  
truth of the sanctity of all life. 

May forgiveness be freely given, may healing begin.

Fortify us to carry on our defense of the lives of the 
vulnerable from conception to natural death.

Allow us to continue in our mission of serving pregnant 
mothers in crisis.

Give us grace and wisdom to share the Good News  
of salvation.

Grant us peace. Amen.

Our Lady’s Inn marks is 40th Anniversary in 
2022!  Thanks to our generous supporters we’re 
celebrating four decades of answering the call to 
shelter homeless pregnant women in crisis. anniversary

40th

Our Lady’s Inn Maternity Homes

Thank you to local artist, Elizabeth Loden,
for painting a gorgeous, one-of-a-kind mural 
at OLI’s St. Charles house. Underneath  
the painting are hundreds of prayers and  
scripture verses written by donors and 
volunteers which will remain permanently 
behind the mural.



God, in His faithfulness, has bestowed 
many blessings upon Our Lady’s Inn 
throughout our 40 years offering hope 
and help to the women and unborn  
children of our community. His Word 
guides, comforts and inspires us and  
He continually leads dedicated staff,  
volunteers, and benefactors to our  
mission equipping each for the role he  
or she is called to play. 

In January, we observed a leadership transition, as Chairman of 
the Board, Vincent Kaiser, stepped down following 9 years of 
faithful service. He is succeeded by Robert Garagiola, himself a 
six-year veteran of the Board.  Many thanks to both Vince and 
Bob for their leadership!

 I am very pleased to share the news of two new members joining 
our Board of Directors- Tanya Waskiewicz and Libby Gallogly- both 
offer their talents and expertise while bringing a fresh perspective 
and new energy to our dedicated team.  I ask that you join me in 
welcoming Karen Nolkemper who has recently joined us as 
experience and a long-held passion for Our Lady’s Inn. All  
three ladies will play a vital role as we prepare to serve future 
generations of pregnant women and children.       

From the Chief Executive Officer 
Annette I. Anderson	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen

Christine Baker
From:  Ken and Marti Figlioli

Emily Beckmann	
From:  Helene LaBerta

Kathleen Belk	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen

Diane Brady
From:  Anne Brady

LaVerne Brune
From:  Helene LaBerta

Betty Jane Butler	
From:  Katheleen Higgins

Jane Cannon	
From:  Peggy Forrest

Barbara Christ	
From:  Archdiocese of St. Louis
Jennifer Buchholz
Sharon Buchholz
Louis Calcaterra
Pat Driver
Mike and Linda Holdinghaus
Dennis and Donna Moeller
Alan and Carmela Roth
James and Joanne Schleicher
Carolyn Tringale

Lillie Dale
From:  Peggy Porter

Marilyn Davis	
From:  Immaculate Conception 
   Pro-Life Committee

Irene Degen
From:  Bob and Sharon Schleinat

Monica Marie Deken	
From:  Anonymous
Edward Bushmeyer
Susan Cotter
Ronald and Mary Cunningham
Peggy Forrest
Samuel Huhman
Tom and Anna Lange
James Laramie
Tony and Renae Mayer
Ken and Mary Meng
Mark Mertens
Lori Morris
Judy Pallardy
Joe and Ellen Robert
Anne Roth

Josephine M. DiCampo
From:  Dianne Lordi

Len Dino, Sr.	
From:  Ghlee Cozad
L.B. and Bonnie Eckelkamp

Elgine and Edna Draper
From:  Debra Draper-Shaw

Dr. Dallas and Eunice Dyer
From:  Dallas and Susan Dyer
Glennon and Liz Kraemer

Ruth Dyer	
From:  Tom and Mary Dyer
Knights of Columbus 4th Degree    

Assembly 571
Diane McGuire

Jeanne Edwards	
From:  Katheleen Higgins

Colleen Enghauser
From:  Marialice Enghauser

Andy and Opal Farr
From:  Tom and Judy Wolf

Kathleen Favazza
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann

Doris Finnegan	
From:  Patricia Poehling

Joseph G. Fischer
From:  David and Lynn Brandt
Janet Breitenbach
George and Gabrielle Copp
Daniel De Garcia
Zoe DePenaloza
David and Pamela Eusterbrock
Jeanne Fischer 
John and Kari Fischer
Peggy Forrest
Jack Goldkamp
Diane Hardin
Suzie Marx
Thomas Massimino
Mary Viefhaus
Angie Wright
Robert and Julie Wulff

Dorothy Gibson
From:  Peggy Forrest

George T. Gielow	
From:  Erin Favazza

Evelyn Goedeker
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker

Stanley Heinemann
From:  Rose Marie Heinemann

Helen    
From:  Jane Petre

Ray Hellweg
From:  Bob and Laura Voigt

Gerry Hempstead
From:  Jim and Peg Kiley

Franicis Joseph Hofman	
From:  Robert Hofman

Kay Jacobsmeyer
From:  Kenneth and Melissa 
   Rosenhoffer
Jerome and Bridget Shen

Gloria Kekeisen
From:  Frank Kekeisen

Ralph G. Klocker	
From:  Mark and Theresa Klocker

Ann Knob	
From:  Helen Risse

John and Ann Knollmeyer
From:  Kriste Ludwig

Joan Kremer	
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann

Marietta Lammert	
From:  Robert and Mary 
   Schoonover

Connie Barrett Leach
From:  Peggy Forrest

Kenneth H. Lemp
From:  Bob and Gina Kerls
James and Lora Rodenberg
Dean and Mary Vazis

James L. Liermann	
From:  Janet Evers
Don and Ellen Graves
Donna Lamberth
Douglas and Cheryl Mertzlufft
Edward Powers
Joseph Solari
Emily Sullivan
John and Jane Vogt
Martha Vonderheid

Rosemarie Clara Liese	
From:  Al Liese

Marie Long
From:  Thomas and Shirley Long

Jane McGovern	
From:  Bob and Laura Voigt

William Meder
From:  Dianne Lordi

George V. Meisel	
From:  Joy Meisel

Deacon George Miller
From:  William Kren

Mary Beth Moeser
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker

Dorothy Moore	
From:  Jack and Laura Anderson

Donald T. Nary	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan

Gail Hadican
From:  Brad and Stacey Macko
Carole Puckett

Anne Newsham	
From:  Bob and Kathy Hams

Matthew Niemeyer
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker

Paulette M. O’Donnell	
From:  Erin and Steven O’Donnell

Mary B. Paynter
From:  Jack Goldkamp

Julianne Pieknik	
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik

Tommy Poirrier
From:  Margaret Poirrier

Peter A. Puleo, Sr.	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan

Michael Raskob	
From:  Elizabeth Raskob

Kathleen (Sue) Ratchford
From:  Thomas and Anne Schaller

Mary M. Rath	
From:  Don and Gretchen Hermann

Jerry Rider	
From:  Mary Rider

Richard H. Riehemann	
From:  Marie Ganninger
Arthur and Diane Molner
Mr. and Mrs. Mendell Spruill

Pat Rogers	
From:  Dianne Lordi

Hank Saeger	
From:  Margaret Mantia

Zoretta Schoonover
From:  Robert and Mary 
   Schoonover

Tanya Schuck	
From:  Eric and Jennifer Schuck

Judy Shaw
From:  Peggy Forrest

Mary Smugala
From:  Ashley Hensley

Elizabeth R. Spera
From:  Dianne Lordi

Leo R. Stratmann
From:  Dolores Stratmann

Helen Thomas
From:  Dianne Lordi

Mildred Tichacek
From:  Mary Lou Goedeker

Barbara Tournour
From:  Janet Seiler

Barbara Ann Traiteur
From:  Jack and Cheryl Anderson
Jim and Denice Bufka
Tim and Julie Diffey
David Kessler
John and Cathy Pellarin

Mary D. Trudell
From:  Christine Trudell

Lu Ann Trupiano
From:  Tony and Gayle Trupiano

Loretto Wagner	
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Paul and Sally Gantner

Gerri Warren
From:  Mary Tumulty

Neal Wessler
From:  Snooks Wessler

Butch and Rich Winters
From:  Bill and Suzanne Winters

Mark Wittler	
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker 
Ken and Mary Wolf	
From:  Tom and Judy Wolf

Marjorie S. Wuellner
From:  Amy Mackowiak

Gifts Given in Memory of… January 1, 2022 – June 30, 2022

Missouri Maternity Home Tax Credits 
increase to 70% after July 1, 2022.

The Missouri legislature approved statute revisions relating to  
Maternity Home Tax Credits, allowing for an increase from a 
50% to 70% credit for eligible donations contributed to 
maternity homes after July 1, 2022. 

Our Lady’s Inn is thrilled to announce that our donors may take  
advantage of this increase in state tax credits! As of July 1, 2022,
your donation of $100 or more may be eligible for a Maternity  
Home Tax Credit of 70% of your donation. Donors may claim up 
to a $50,000 credit per tax year. Tax credits may not exceed your  
state tax liability; any tax credit that cannot be claimed in the tax  
year the contribution was made may be carried over to the next  
succeeding tax year.  

To learn more about making a donation and eligibility for 
the tax credit please call Amy Rager at 314.736.1544. 

Gifts Given in Honor of… January 1, 2022 – June 30, 2022

Happy Birthday!
Judy Budrovich	
From:  Marianne Russell

Pat Dino
From:  Tony and Mary Bommarito

Diane Hildebrand	
From:  Marianne Russell

Stacey Macko	
From:  Marianne Russell

Jack Villa 
80th Birthday	
From:  Tom and Tina Doherty
Philip and Phyllis Otto

Taube Wurst
From:  Kenneth and Judith Noon
Father’s Day
Kevin Jones
From:  Chris Jones
Mother’s Day
Barbara Fournier
From:  Don and Marge Haefliger

Cathy Griner
From:  Clare Walsh

Shirley Masters
From:  Laura Skidis
Healing
Jane Cannon
From:  Peggy Forrest

Mark Flanagan
From:  Peggy Forrest
For Your Anniversary!
Reverend John Deken
Golden Jubilee
From:  Gerry Deken

Deacon Michael Suden
25th Ordination Anniversary
From:  Randy and Denise Smith  

In Honor
Blessed Virgin Mary	
From:  Reverend Michael Lampe
Dan and Mary Sinclair

Bridge Brennan	
From:  Robert and Barb  
   Buschmann

Wade and Julia Collins 
From: Steve and Sandy Collier

Barbara Fournier
From: Don and Marge Haefliger

Marilyn Gates	
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen

Don and Kathy Goedeker	
From:  Kathleen Cahill

Cindy Granville	
From:  Marianne Russell

Great Grandchildren	
From:  Liesel Schneider

Marge Haefliger	
From:  Barb Fournier

Len and Donna Harding
New grandparents to be	
From: Julie Harding

Donna Harper	
From: Karen McClure

Kevin F. Jones	
From: Roberta Jones

Gloria Lee	
From: Bob and Bonny Giovanni

Deacon Sam and Gloria Lee	
From: Deacon Bill and Delores    
  Priesmeyer
Jim and Barb Schuette

Lent	
From: Steve and Linda Strubel

My Mother and Father	
From: Ethel Hoesli 

Our Brave Supreme Court 
Justices	
From: Kurt and Terry Arthur

Our Lady’s Inn Staff at Saint 
Charles	
From: John and Juliann Gansner
Hubert Haehling

Barry and Clarice Sage	
From: Amanda Boyer

SCOTUS Justices Thomas, Alito, 
Kavanaugh, Barrett, and  
Gorsuch	
From: Chris and Olivia Pieknik

Sisters of St. Joseph	
From: Stanley Wallace

St. Peter Catholic Church  
Mothers	
From: St. Peter Catholic Church

The End of Roe vs Wade	
From: Father Schneier 

Tara Tracy and her son, Max	
From: Garry and Karen Battles

Thanksgiving to Jesus Christ 
and Mother Mary	
From: Randy and Patricia Adolph

The Board, Staff, Volunteers  
and Families of Our Lady’s Inn 
Offer our Sincere Condolences  

to the Families of…

Lillie Dale

Dedicated and longtime 
OLI employee

Monica Deken

Sister-in-law of OLI board 
member Joan Pisoni

Joseph Fischer

Brother-in-law of OLI board  
member Mark Dunn

Percy James

Father of OLI employee 
Belinda James

Austin Kilburn

Grandson of Gloria and 
Eugene Parker

Ernest Morgan

Husband of Twice Blessed 
staff Dora Wilson

Good and gracious God, thank you for the gifts of life,  
freedom, and faith.

We acknowledge that each life is created by You in Your 
own image.

May the culture of death which has held this nation in 
its grip begin to unravel.

May hearts be changed; may eyes see and ears hear the  
truth of the sanctity of all life. 

May forgiveness be freely given, may healing begin.

Fortify us to carry on our defense of the lives of the 
vulnerable from conception to natural death.

Allow us to continue in our mission of serving pregnant 
mothers in crisis.

Give us grace and wisdom to share the Good News  
of salvation.

Grant us peace. Amen.

Our Lady’s Inn marks is 40th Anniversary in 
2022!  Thanks to our generous supporters we’re 
celebrating four decades of answering the call to 
shelter homeless pregnant women in crisis. anniversary

40th

Our Lady’s Inn Maternity Homes

Thank you to local artist, Elizabeth Loden,  
for painting a gorgeous, one-of-a-kind mural 
at OLI’s St. Charles house. Underneath  
the painting are hundreds of prayers and  
scripture verses written by donors and  
volunteers which will remain permanently 
behind the mural. 
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SpecialDelivery
News and Announcements from Our Lady’s Inn                                                                 FALL 2022

These precious babies were born at Our Lady’s Inn
 from January, 2022 – June 2022.

Admir
Brooklyn
Hailee

Jaron
Jesse
Justina

Noah
Taris
Z’Amora

Now Hiring!

Join our faith-filled team and make 
a difference in someone’s life.

Scan the QR code  
to see our openings.

Board of Directors
Robert J. Garagiola

Chairman
Mark E. Dunn, Esq.

Vice Chairman -
Strategic Initiatives

Jack Dwyer, CFA, CAIA
Vice Chairman -
Community Relations

Edward J. Puzzella 
Treasurer

Jean Flanagan 
Secretary

Peggy A. Forrest
President & CEO

Amy C. Bilyeu, M.D. 
Libby Gallogly 
Donald A. Goedeker 
Joseph G. Herrmann, M.D. 
Joan Pisoni 
Anthony Trupiano
Tanya Waskiewicz
Joanne Welker, CFA

St. Louis House 
Advisory Board
Joan Pisoni 
   President
Donald A. Goedeker 
   Vice President
Kathy Goedeker
  Secretary
Shervana Adeshina
Maria Dorn
Bryan Kirchoff
Pamela Quigley
Charlotte Slankard

Luncheon for Life 
Thursday, September 22, 2022
Defiance Ridge Vineyards

Mark these dates on your calendar. 

Please consider sponsoring an Our Lady’s Inn signature event with a personal or corporate sponsorship. 
Your sponsorship demonstrates your commitment and encourages others to support Our Lady’s Inn.

Trivia
TBD
CBC High School

2023 Angel Gala 
Sunday, April 16, 2023 
Old Warson Country Club

For more information email HR Manager 
at lgreen@ourladysinn.org

What’s Happening at OLI...

Angel Gala
2022

ourladysinn.org

Eagle Sponsor
Lighting Associates

Lunch Sponsors
Laura Automotive
Group in Memory of
Dorothy Moore 
The Mount Family

Foursome Hole 
Sponsors 
Acropolis Investment  
Management
Capellupo Foundation
Cass Commercial Bank
Charlotte Boswell Foundation
Dunn & Miller, 
Attorneys at Law

Esse Health, 
Gary Maassen, MD
Ed & Roxanne Puzella
Sunpointe Investments 
Jack Dwyer
Sunset Ford
In Memory of Butch and  
Rich Winters

Contest Sponsor
The Village Bar

Contest Sponsors
Valenti Design Build & Remodel

Beverage Sponsors
Tom Deken
Grey Eagle Distributors
Summit Distributing

-19th Annual- 
Tee Off for Life
Golf Tournament

From Gala Award Presenter
Jean Flanagan...

“�Supported over the years by 
many outstanding staff and board 
members who gave generously of 
their time, talent and treasure, the 
infant Our Lady’s Inn grew to meet 
the needs of the women we serve.  
God renews, heals, loves, and  
empowers at Our Lady’s Inn.
Babies are truly HIS GIFT to us and 
our world…Mothers become whole, 
trusting, loving; finding support and 
courage. We are truly a miraculous 
mission.” 

Dr. Ben Carson with Hosts 
Darryl and Ellen Ross

Sunday, April 24, 2022
Master of Ceremonies
Zip Rzeppa

The main objective of OLI’s nursing program is to 
offer our clients the best possible pre- and post-natal 
support, while helping them navigate the challenges 
of their current situation. Our nurses also care for the 
health and well-being of the children residing at the 
Inn with their mothers, ensuring they are connected to 
appropriate health services. Angie Tobias, BSN, RN has 
been faithfully supporting the mothers and babies for 
the past 3 years.

Describe the nurse’s typical day of work 
                                                              at OLI.
When a new client arrives, I meet with her to review their medical history and refer 
them for OB care. I refer them to a dentist and vision care as well if needed. When  
the baby is born, I review the birth information and educate them on safe sleep.
I weigh and do general assessments on the new baby and go over cord care to help 
ensure that the baby is thriving. I educate and offer support on breastfeeding if they 
are choosing to do that. I teach weekly classes on nutrition, labor and delivery, 
postpartum, and new baby care. I also perform general health support duties such 
as Covid testing, taking blood pressures and general assessments, referring to their  
OB or pediatrician when required.       

How do the services the nurses provide impact the mothers 
and babies?
As a nurse and educator, I prepare expectant woman for birth, so it is not as scary.  
I walk them through the entire labor process and help them advocate for themselves 
through their understanding of the labor process and the choices they will have. As 
staff nurses, we ensure there is an understanding of how medications should be taken,
offer health related advocacy, and connection to Medicare for Pregnant Women.

What do you like most about your job?
I love getting to know and be a part of the journey of the women and families we 
are serving.  It is a blessing seeing the moms’ excitement when they get ultrasounds 
and show the babies’ ultrasound pictures.  It is heartwarming to see moms with 
their new babies and the unconditional love they have for them.  I also love our staff;
 I enjoy working as a team to support the brave women who reach out to OLI in 
their time of need.

On-staff registered nurses perform a critical role at Our Lady’s Inn 
offering peri-natal care and education to ensure healthy pregnancies,
delivery of healthy babies and maintaining the health of the entire family.

Meet the Nurse

Angie Tobias, BSN, RN

Dr. Ben Carson with Honorees  
Sam and Gloria Lee

Thank you to our Golf Committee, 
generous sponsors, golfers, donors, 
volunteers and individuals who 
provided support to the event.

Special Guest Speaker
Dr. Ben Carson




